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December 2, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 

Subject: Docket No. UE-131723 

Rulemaking for Energy Independence Act, WAC 480-109 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 
In response to the Commission seeking written comments on issues related to the 

examination of whether revised regulations are needed to govern the Commission’s 

implementation of the Energy Independence Act (“EIA”), Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 

(“PSE”) offers the attached UTC comment form with its proposed rule text. 

 

PSE appreciates the opportunity to present its comments on the current text of the rule. 

Please direct any questions regarding these comments to Eric Englert at (425) 456-2312 

or the undersigned at (425) 456-2110. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
/s/ Ken S. Johnson   

 

Ken S. Johnson 

Director –State Regulatory Affairs 
 


